Justin Burrill

Routinely buy Raw or lightly pasteurized milk. Creating regulations to get between me and the
supplier is out of line and quite frankly anti Alaskan. We pride ourselves in being self sufficient, yet
for whatever reason the Government wants to get involved, most likely to the benefit of some
bigger food chain.

Covid 19 showed the holes in our supply chain, I'm against this bill in support of Mat Su Farm
Co-op that appear to continue to grow.

I don't need the government to sign off on the benefits of raw milk.



